


[bookmark: _GoBack]




Hello.   We are the music department.

We are pleased that you have chosen to study one of our music courses at Matthew Boulton College.
 
During your advice and guidance appointment you will have the opportunity to speak to the music team about what you want to achieve over the course of your time with us as well as a discussion on the course content.

Please ensure that you bring your Record of Achievement and a recent school report with you as well as any videos or recordings of your music.

If you are successful you will be invited in at a later date to either: 

 Have an audition on your instrument or voice (Performance routes) 
 Have an assessment of your sound engineering ability (Production routes) 

The music team wish you the best of luck and look forward to seeing you. 


J. Bateman 

James Bateman 
Department Manager for Music 
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